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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

I believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons:

There is a need to create a new road instead of the inadequate small roads between the North Deeside Road and Garthdee which are unsafe. I also think that the

development would be good for the area.
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